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DOUBLE-COATED PET RELEASE FORM 
 

Because I care about your pet’s safety, health and well-being, it is my obligaƟon to inform you about the 
risks and possible permanent damage that may occur when the special type of coat on a double-coated 
dog is cut or shaved down.   

By signing this form, you understand that, when both layers of the coat are removed, the wooly 
undercoat will grow back faster and thicker than normal and the topcoat may take months or years to 
grow back, if ever. This could become a permanent condiƟon of your dog’s coat and this could expose 
your dog’s sensiƟve skin to environmental hazards which could lead to condiƟons needing veterinary 
care, of which the groomer will not be responsible. 

If Jilly’s Puff and Fluff Grooming LLC feels it is in the best interest of your pet to aƩain immediate 
veterinary aƩenƟon and the pet owner is not on-site, immediate care will be sought out for your 
animal. 

By signing this contract, I am giving my consent for Jilly’s Puff and Fluff Grooming LLC to take my animal 
to the veterinarian if in the opinion of the groomer, it becomes necessary and that I, as the owner of 
the pet, agree to pay for any and all medical condiƟons. 

I acknowledge my pet shall receive the best care while in the custody of Jilly’s Puff and Fluff Grooming 
LLC. It has been explained to me that safety is the most important priority.  

I accept the risks involved and agree to hold Jilly’s Puff and Fluff Grooming LLC harmless for any injury 
or illness to my dog while in the custody of Jilly’s Puff and Fluff Grooming. In the event of a liability, I 
understand that Jilly’s Puff and Fluff Grooming LLC liability shall be limited to the actual provable 
damages and shall in no case include puniƟve and/or consequenƟal damages. 

 

 

Signature: ____________________________________________________________________ 

Date: _________________________ 


